
We have been learning 
about….
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We have been thinking about equal and unequal 
amount and linking that to odd and even 
numbers.

Are the amounts in 
my whole – equal 
or unequal?
Which are the odd 

numbers? Which 
are the even 
numbers?



We used mud roc to create our giant 
octopus….



We thought about what it would be like to 
be blind.  Then we took turns to lead each 
other blindfolded across the pathway. 



We made salt dough sea 
creatures!  Can you 
remember how you made 
them?



Which 
numbers 
do you 
recognise?



We went to the wildlife garden to find some 
tadpoles - Harley spotted a frog looking at us from 
the pond. 



We wrote 
invitations to a 
party for Billy!



The children 
found a rope 
and began a 
tug of war!  
Do you 
remember 
how why the 
team with 
the boys 
won?



I wonder which 
animals we will see 
when we go to the 
real farm?



Did you 
put an odd 
or even 
number of 
fish in your 
bucket?



Amazing 
drawings!



It was so hot on 
Monday that we 
had ice poles to 
cool us down.



What else did 
you learn about 
this week?


